
CITY OF CARSON 

COURTESY 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Regular meeting scheduled 

for December 10 and December 24, 2024, are hereby cancelled. 

The next meeting of the Planning Commission will be held as regularly scheduled on the 

date, time, and place as follows: 

Date: January 14, 2025 

Time: 6:30 p.m. 

Place: City Hall, Helen Kawagoe Council Chambers 

. 701 East Carson Street 

Carson, California 90745 

Should you have any questions, please contact the Planning Department at 

(310) 952-1761. 

Dated this 27th day of November 2024. 

ath, Brodshaus— 

Dr. Khaleah K. Bradshaw, City Clerk 

City of Carson, California 


